
Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip

Board of Management Monday 23rd January 2023

Agreed Report

● The Board discussed staffing for the 2022-2023 school

year.

● The following policies and risk assessments were

reviewed and ratified:

o Whistle Blowers

o Dignity at Work

o Manual Handling Policy and Risk Assessment

o Drugs and Alcohol Policy

o Snow and Ice Risk Assessment

● All Board of Management members attended face to face

Child Protection training with Mary Haugh on January

18th.

● Current and future building work was discussed

including the ‘Emergency Works’ and ‘Summer Works’.

● The allocation of the ‘Cost of Living’ grant was

discussed.

● Next Board of Management meeting: February 27th.


